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                                                                                                                          Unwavering Commitment – Unlimited Possibilities 

December 17, 2023 

Dear Tiger family, 

Here are this week’s updates: 
 
Thank you, Mr. Felber & Mr. Curtis 
 
During the Board of Education Meeting on Wednesday, December 13th, Mr. Rob Felber and Mr. Mark 
Curtis were formally thanked for their years of dedicated service to our school community. Mr. Felber 
served as a BOE member for the past ten (10) years and Mr. Curtis served as a BOE member for the 
past eight (8) years. Mr. Felber and Mr. Curtis have contributed hundreds of hours each year leading 

our school district. Whether crafting policies, listening to concerns, or recognizing outstanding 
programs, Mr. Felber and Mr. Curtis have always kept their eyes on the prize of student 
achievement. Mrs. Sheryl Felber and Mrs. Dianne Curtis were also recognized and thanked for their 
service to our school family as they have supported their husbands’ boardmanships over the years. 
We are very appreciative of the years of service Mr. Felber and Mr. Curtis have dedicated to our 
school community.  We wish them continued success and much happiness in all they endeavor. 
 
2024/2025 Academic Calendar 
 
On Wednesday, December 13th, the Twinsburg Board of Education authorized the 2024/2025 
Academic Calendar.  A copy of the calendar is attached for your convenience. 
 
Congratulations, Ms. Jolly! 
 
Congratulations to Samuel Bissell Elementary School 2nd grade educator Ms. Drina Jolly who 
received a $1,000 grant from Toshiba America Foundation. Ms. Jolly plans to purchase a Hydroponic 
Growing Station for her classroom! Way to go! 
 
PAWS on Child Hunger Video, Thank You THS Student Aidan Booker! 
 
Twinsburg High School senior Aidan Booker produced a wonderful video about our PAWS on Child 
Hunger Program and our District’s request for donations to support this important effort.  Please take 
a look at:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PSaZMQINT5A. Aidan is the son of Karl & Cynthia 
Booker of Twinsburg. Thank you, Aidan, for sharing your talents with us! 
 
Twinsburg Youth Softball Registration Begins on January 1st 

The Twinsburg Youth Softball League (TYSL) invites girls currently in Kindergarten through grade 12 
to register for their Recreational Fast Pitch program.  Please see the attached flyer for more details… 

Winter Break 

This is a reminder that the Twinsburg City School District will be on Winter Break from Monday, 
December 25th through Friday, January 5th.  School resumes on Monday, January 8th. Report cards 
for the 2nd grading period will be posted on Friday, January 12th.  Our TCSD Weekly Update will be 
on hiatus until Sunday, January 14th.  Best wishes to one and all for a wonderful Winter Break and 
the happiest of holidays!  We hope you have a fantastic time making memories with those you love. 

Kathi Powers, Superintendent 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PSaZMQINT5A

